

TIBETAN CHILDREN'S EDUCATION FOUNDATION



MESSAGE OF GRATITUDE

Jullay Gen Karma la, Tashi Delek to all the sponsors of the Tibetan Children's Education Foundation (TCEF), Montana, USA.

I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to TCEF on the occasion of your 30th Anniversary.

STANZIN RAFTEN

I am Stanzin Raften from Lungnak, Zanskar, and an ex-student of Kyitsel-ling Hostel and Tibetan Nehru Memorial Foundation School. I am writing to express my deepest gratitude for the incredible support TCEF has given me over the years.

Your helping hand has played a vital role in my life, especially in supporting my education for the past 15 years- and even now, you continue to assist me in my university studies, both academically and financially.

Asimple "thank you" feels too small to express how much your kindness, generosity, and belief in me have meant. Your support has made a lasting impact on my life.

Thank you from the bottom of my heart.

With love and respect,

Your Ladakhi son, Stanzin Raften Ex-student of Kyitsel-ling Hostel